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2014 Parks and Recreation Comprehensive Plan Update - Request for Public 

Input 

 

MOUNT VERNON - The update of the Parks and Recreation Department 

Comprehensive Plan is underway.  Mayor Jill Boudreau and Mount Vernon Parks and 

Recreation Director Larry Otos are seeking your input.  A quick, 5-7 minute survey has 

been created as a way for you to help guide the Department, and the City, in future 

decision making.  All responses are confidential and will reflect your views and feelings 

about Mount Vernon Parks and Recreation facilities, programs, and events.  We are 

looking forward to hearing from all of you!   

The survey can be found at https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/MVPR2014  

or on the City’s web site at www.mountvernonwa.gov  

For further information contact: 

    Larry Otos, Director 

    Parks and Recreation Department 

    (360) 336-6215 

 


